
 
 

 

June 24, 2025 
 
Victim Services Center of Montgomery County  
325 Swede Street, 2nd Floor  
Norristown, PA 19401 
 
Dear Victim Services Center of Montgomery County: 
 
Congratulations on your 50th anniversary!  
 
For five decades, you have been a beacon for people living through times of deep distress.   
 
And while I am deeply grateful to be acknowledged by you with the VSC Leadership Award — I want to 
recognize your leadership.  
 
With compassion, sensitivity, and expertise, VSC has advocated for victims of sexual violence and other 
crimes through counseling, in court rooms, and across our county. You have held the hands of people 
experiencing their darkest of times and brought them to the resources they need to find the light again.  
 
Because of your dauntless work, you have helped victims heal.  
 
I was delighted to select your 24/7 Crisis Hotline Project as one of my 2025 Community Funding Projects 
— a chance for Members of Congress to advocate for federal support for worthy organizations back 
home. And I look forward to continuing to support this critical program that connects victims to trauma-
informed care. It is truly a lifeline. 
 
I know you will continue to be leaders in our community, as you expand holistic services and promote a 
society free from violence. I share your mission.  
 
Congratulations again to your devoted, capable team — staff, volunteers, and Board of Directors. We are a 
better county because of you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Madeleine Dean  
Member of Congress 


